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From: David Broad
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Maryborough
Date: Friday, 6 April 2018 10:52:23 PM

I completely reject the notion that Maryborough be placed in the mallee. For to long we have been dictated to
and neglected from afar. We belong in Bendigo. I say that as a 6th gen Maryborough Broad.
Can Andrew say the same?

Sent from my iPhone


